
From: Kelly Grams
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Cc: Tracy Stinson
Subject: FW: Docket No. 22-00087 - STRONGLY OBJECT
Date: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 4:51:15 PM

Please file in the docket file

From: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 3:08 PM
To: Kelly Grams <Kelly.Grams@tn.gov>
Subject: FW: Docket No. 22-00087 - STRONGLY OBJECT

From: Eric Bero < > 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 12:35 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 22-00087 - STRONGLY OBJECT

We strongly object to this increase. They absolutely do nothing to support our services and
the cost increase is due to the MASSIVE increase of new building in this area..

I would like them to break out and show direct operating cost of current users verses the costs
from NET NEW users in the past 12 months. 

The burden of a cost increase shouldn't be put on existing homeowners but rather on the
developers and new homeowners that are adding more stress to the system.

There is a reason cost are increase for the first time in 17 years and that is due to the
additional DEVELOPMENT in the area.

Thanks
Eric Bero

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on September 14, 2022 at 4:51 p.m.
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